
 

 

 

3rd July 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

Re: Science curriculum review following the school closure 

I am writing to reassure students, parents and carers that the Science Department has 

completed a detailed review of our curriculum in order to reduce the impacts of the school’s 

closure this academic year. Our students are ambitious and many will wonder how this might 

affect their future examinations.  

We have found key points in the forthcoming academic years where we can sensibly review 

and build upon the concepts students have learned at home. This, we hope, will improve 

confidence and exam preparedness in the future. 

A summary of our work is linked below for your interest. Whilst it is not exhaustive, it 

itemises a number of opportunities we will exploit so that our students can achieve their 

potential. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr D Britz-Colwill 

Head of Science 

Click here to view summary 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=12o5VJOdtDtM2FueJUaLzvlinCLLCnuSb&authuser=dbritzcolwill%40phsg.org&usp=drive_fs

